2021 NOVEMBER BULLETIN





Get in touch!

47 Maplevale Road, East Kingston, NH Phone: (603) 642-8333 Email: ekpublib@comcast.net www.eastkingstonlibrary.org



@eastkingstonlibrary



East Kingston, NH Library

The NH Philharmonics Orchestra

The East Kingston Pubic Library is partnering with the NH Philharmonic Orchestra. The Orchestra performs at the Seifert Performing Arts Center at the Salem (NH) High School and is offering 20% off of their normal Adult and Senior priced tickets. The discount is for online ticketing only, not for box office day of purchases. Library users would need to go online to purchase and print ticket from home or here at the library.

If you are interested, please visit www.nhphil.org for the listing of concerts and dates. To purchase tickets please visit nhpo.booktix.com/index.php and use the code Kingston.

EK Public Library Book Club

Our book club will be changing our November meeting to December 1st. We will also be taking a break for the month of December for the holidays and restarting book club in January. Anyone is welcome!

Holiday Closings

We are entering the month of holidays! The library will be closed in November on the following days: Thursday, November 11th - Veterans Day Thursday, November 25th - Thanksgiving Day Friday, November 26th - Day after Thanksgiving We will be open for normal hours on all other days. Stay tuned for our Giving Tree announcement!

Outdoor Story Hour

The library will be putting a pause on outdoor story for the next few months, simply because it's getting to be too cold! We will announce in the spring when we restart the program. Online story hour on Fridays will still continue at 10am as normal.

MONDAY 9AM-3PM	TUESDAY 3PM-7PM	WEDNESDAY 9AM-3PM	THURSDAY 3PM-7PM	FRIDAY 9AM-1PM	SATURDAY 9AM-1PM
1	2	3	4	5 10am STORY HOUR	6
Daylight Savings time ends 11/7: Fall back 1 hour!	9	10	CLOSED	12 10am STORY HOUR	13 1pm GREAT STONE FACE B.C.
15	16	17	18	19 10am STORY HOUR	20
22 7pm TRUSTEE MTG.	23	24	25 CLOSED	26 CLOSED	27
29	30			November 2021	

Friends of EKPL News



2022 Membership Drive in full swing!

This month we kick off our 2022 Friends Membership Drive. This is our most important fundraising period. The support we receive during this drive allows us to budget and plan for the year ahead with confidence that we can continue to support the library's ability to offering the kinds of programming and opportunities that we hope helps to enrich the lives of our community.

If you do not receive an email or letter from us the first week of November regarding the drive, please reach out at the email below, or inquire at the library!

If you have any questions, please email the Friends at friendsofekpl@gmail.com.

As always, thank you for your support!